Kepublic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION II1
Schools Division Office of Bulacan

April 19, 2021
To: CID and SGOD Chiefs
SBFP Advisers and Coordinators
All Others Concerned
1. Please be informed that there will be a meeting of all School-Based Feeding Program

(SBFP) Advisers and Coordinators, this Schools Division via google meet (link to be provided
later) on April 21, 2021 at 10:00 AM.

2, The meeting aims to:
* Review the report needed for the implementation of the program
o Other matters '

3. Your usual cooperation is highly appreciated.

ZENIA G. Mos]ouss, Ed.D., CESOV _

Schools Division Superintendent
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